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March 13, 2020 
 
 
Dear School District of Beloit Families, 
 
The School District of Beloit in consultation with the Board of Education continues to 
closely monitor the COVID-19 (coronavirus) situation. Events are changing rapidly. As a 
result, we would like to provide you with an important update. 
 
We are asking parents to not go inside school buildings unless they have a 
prescheduled meeting with staff (IEP) or have received an invitation from building 
administration for essential meetings or student illness. Our attendance policy has not 
changed. We also ask that no homemade treats be sent to school for birthdays or other 
celebrations. Families may send factory sealed, individually wrapped items to share. 
Students may continue to bring lunch from home. 
 
Effective Monday, March 16, 2020: 
 

• All before and after school care and programming held in our buildings are 
canceled until further notice. This includes CLC, Boys and Girls Club, YMCA, etc.. 

• Wednesday early-release is canceled until further notice. Wednesday, March 18th 
will be a full day of classes for students. 

• All extra-curricular clubs, activities, sports practices, etc.. are canceled until further 
notice. 

• Schools will limit large group gatherings of students within our schools such as 
assemblies until further notice. 

• Volunteers and community agencies will not be allowed in buildings until further 
notice. 

• Buildings will be closed to the community use for afterschool or weekend use until 
further notice. 

  
The School District of Beloit continues to draft plans in the event Governor Evers or the 
School District decides to close schools. At this time, The District is not equipped for 
district-wide online or virtual school. We are, however, planning for meals and 
instructional resources for students. Please watch for updates as we continue to monitor and 
make decisions on this topic. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation and understanding as we navigate this difficult situation. 
 
 
 
Sue Green and Bill Beckley 
Interim Co-Superintendents 
	


